
 
 

 

 

ISCI Impact Award 
The International Society for Child Indicators (ISCI) Impact Award is meant to highlight the 
use of child well-being indicators in ways that are likely to have a direct impact on the well-being 
of children. Through this award, ISCI recognizes that many members of the ISCI community focus 
as much on impact as on scholarship and that applied child indicator work is highly valued within 
ISCI.  The award is open individuals as well as organizations. This announcement provides 
guidelines for nominating a person or organization for this award. 

Any activities that use child well-being indicators to advance children’s lives can be nominated for 
the award. Such activities may include, but are not limited to: 

• increasing public awareness, 
• monitoring child conditions, 
• informing policy/evaluating policies and programs, 
• mobilizing advocates for children, 
• advocacy activities. 

Nominations of people or groups may be submitted only by presenters with an accepted abstract 
to the upcoming ISCI conference. Self-nominations are not accepted. Make sure the submission 
highlights the ISCI Impact Award.  The submission should include the following information and 
points 1 through 3 should not exceed 2 pages: 

1)    the name and contact information of the person or organization being nominated, 

2)    name and contact information for the nominator 

3)    what activity or activities you think merit the ISCI Impact award (Please provide detail as 
to how child indicators have been used and the resulting benefits). 

4)  endorsements or recommendations from other individuals or organizations supporting the 
nomination will be highly valued. 

5) Abstract that has been accepted for presentation at the conference. 

Nominations are due by May 1, 2022.  

The timetable is designed to allow for dissemination globally and careful review by the ISCI 
Awards committee so that the award can be conferred at the next ISCI conference in 
Gramado/RS, Brazil, in May 2022. 

Please submit nominations and direct any questions to yuli@haruv.org.il. 

 


